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Pupils of the 
week 

Layla Bint 

Rosie Gatenby 

Samuel Davisworth 

Eve Archibald 

Grace McCabe 

Eleanor Halliday-

Taylor 

Lucas Greenwell 

Perdi Swales 

Home                          

discussion   

question  

Stan and 

Mrs Murton asked… 

What is the most 

valuable thing in the 

world?              

It was a pleasure to return to school on Tuesday - adults look well rested and   

children seem to have grown during the holiday! This term will be another busy 

one, packed with super learning activities and enrichment opportunities as well as 

Sports Morning, visits, Year Six swimming lessons, the RAFT Summer Fair and 

transition days and play dates. Year Two and Year Six children will be able to 

show how amazing they are during their SATs weeks and I’m sure they will be 

proud that they have done their best!                                               Mrs Channing  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including 
hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot 

parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Congratulations to the many, many children who received a film and                
popcorn treat at the end of last term for their excellent behaviour!                               

It was lovely being able to reward so many children for great manners,                
excellent learning dispositions and superb all round behaviour. 

Let’s learn our times tables!                                                                                                

Are you struggling with maths, children? It may be  because 

you don’t know your times tables off by heart. Why not set 

yourself the challenge of learning the times tables this term? 

You could ask an adult or friend at home to test you on the 

more tricky ones. Go on, you can do it! 

Please remember to 

bring your PE kit to 

school! 

Black or blue shorts 

Plain white / school 

green / team colour         

T-shirt 

Plimsolls for indoors 

Trainers for outdoors 

Optional: Tracksuit       

bottoms (black or     

navy), sweatshirt 

Do you know what your child is accessing online? 

Are you aware of the content of the games and 

apps they use? Although the titles of some games 

look child friendly, the adult themed content may 

be graphic and upsetting for children. Common 

Sense  Media provides independent reviews, age 

ratings, & other information about all types of   

media -  it’s well worth a look! 

There is now an adults only Saturday morning Fitness Circuit Training 

class in our upper school hall from 9am - 10am and 10am - 11am,         

£5 per session. Please call Jon on 07931 500443 to book your place!  

www.commonsensemedia.org

We are still selling Marie Curie daffodils in school. Why not buy one to support this excellent charity? 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                              

                                                                                                                             

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

Barbara Corner Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Simon Carson Sports* Barbara Corner Mark     

Cromack* 
Y1 – Y6 (10 max) Card  

making in the meeting room 

in the Lower school            
(12.00 – 12.30) 

EYFS – Y6 Game Of 

Actual Life (GOAL) in 

the Lower School Hall  
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Unique 

Sports the Lower 

School Hall          
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Y2 – Y6 (10 max) 

Board Games in the 

meeting room in the 

Lower school              
(12 – 12.30) 

Y1 – Y6     

Football 

(3.00 – 4.45) 

Mrs Little* Please ensure that your child returns 

their permission slip before attending a 

club! It’s important that providers have 

accurate attendance registers and      

relevant emergency contact details for 

each child attending.  Thank you. 

Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
  

 Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the ICT 

Suite in the Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm).  

There are 2 spaces left - 

please contact the school 

office.  

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

Lower Hal              

(12 – 12.30) 

  

Mrs Duffy (Lesley)  Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Homework Club - please 

remember to bring your 

homework along, children! 

 

EYFS – Y6 Multi 

Skills in the Lower 

School Hall      
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Simon Carson Sports*   

EYFS – Y6 Dance/

Gymnastics in the Lower 

School Hall                 

(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

APRIL 
29th 6pm RAFT meeting in lower staffroom – everyone is welcome! 

MAY 

2nd 9.15am- 3pm Yr1 and Yr2 at Ryedale Folk Museum 

6th School closed for Bank Holiday! 

13th SATS week for Y6 - make sure you have early nights and good breakfasts! 

17th RAFT sponsored Zumbathon during school time for the whole school – more details to 
follow! 

22nd 5.30pm Governors’ meeting  

23rd Whole school Sports Morning – everyone is welcome 

RAFT BagstoSchool collection - please bring (bagged) unwanted clothing before school 

24th Break up for the holidays – Children return to school on 4th June! 

On Tuesday, we welcomed Grace into our school family.  She has already made lots of new 

friends and has a smiley face! We hope you’ll be really happy with us, Grace. 

Congratulations to Harry, who met with Judy Murray at his tennis club’s special event this week! 


